
The Center for the Development of Global Leadership Education (GLP) invites 
applications for PEACE BOAT SPECIAL GLOBAL UNIVERSITY PROGRAMME “Re-Defining 
Security: Is Common Human Security Possible in Asia?”  from 21st of Aug to 9th of Sep, 
2015. Applicants successfully passing the UTokyo selection process, will receive a 
scholarship of JPY 190,000 donated by GLP supporting companies. 

Friday, 15 May 2015

UTokyo UG and PG Students 
※As places are limited, preference will be given to UG 
students.

【Contact Details】
UTokyo Center for the Development of Global Leadership
Education
e-mail：glp-gefil@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp

Application
Deadline

Eligible Students

How to apply

Selection Process

・Please check Application Guidelines and 
submit completed application to the Center for 
the Development of Global Leadership 
Education 

・TOEFL iBT or IELTS scores are required. Please 
check Application Guidelines for details.

・Application Guidelines and application forms 
can be downloaded from the GLP website:
http://www.glp.u-tokyo.ac.jp/en/gefil/id=32

Selection of candidates is based on screening 
of application documents and an interview in 
English. Interviews for applicants, who passed 
the first screening, will be held in late May.

In Summer 2015, the International NGO Peace Boat 

will conduct its 2nd Special Global University 
Programme, a short-term intensive programme offered 
in English and aimed at young, talented future leaders 
from the Asia-Pacific region. The subject of the 2015 
programme is “Re-Defining Security: Is Common 
Human Security Possible in Asia?” The curriculum 
offers a unique combination of fieldwork in Cebu, 
Singapore and Mumbai with workshops and lectures 
on board and culminates in drawing up an action plan. 
It is designed to equip students wishing to work for 
international institutions and the third sector, with the 
first-hand knowledge, skills and experiences needed to 
contribute actively to the solution of pressing global 
issues. 
The curriculum will consist of five units as below: 
1: National Security, Human Security, and Common 
Security 
2: State Stability and Conflict Cycle (field visit in Cebu) 
3: Multiethnic Country in its 50th year - Migrants and 
Human Security (field visit in Singapore) 
4: Human Security in Emerging States (field visit in 
Mumbai) 
5: Action Plan "Towards Common Human Security in 
the Asia-Pacific"

The number of participants is limited to around 25 
undergraduate and postgraduate students from Japan, 
India, China and ASEAN countries. 
Participants will travel on the 88th Peace Boat Global 
Voyage departing from Yokohama on 21 August 2015 
and sailing to Mumbai (India). On the way, the group 
will undertake fieldwork in Cebu, Singapore and 
Mumbai. The programme ends on 9 September in 
Mumbai; participants are scheduled to return to Japan 
on 10 September. For further information, please contact:

The University of Tokyo, Center for the Development of Global 
Leadership Education (GLP)

2015 Summer Study Abroad Program with Scholarship

PEACE BOAT
SPECIAL GLOBAL UNIVERSITY PROGRAMME

Re-Defining Security: 
Is Common Human Security Possible in Asia?

APPLY NOW！


